UPN “Veteran” Jakarta

Kampus Bela Negara

Head of Cinere Police Head Visit to UPNVJ Discuss
Vaccination

Thursday, 21 October 2021 21:28 WIB

HumasUPNVJ &€“ In order to establish friendly relations with the UPN Veterans Jakarta, the Cinere Police and their
staff headed by AKP Suparmin, SH held a meeting in the UPN Veterans Jakarta Chancellor's Room, on Thursday
(21/10/2021).

Mr. Prasetyo Hadi as the Deputy Chancellor for General Affairs and Finance had a discussion with Mr. Suparmin who
had just served as the cinere police chief. "I am very grateful to Mr. Suparmin and his staff who have taken the time to
visit UPN Veteran Jakarta," said Prasetyo Hadi.

In the contents of the series of meetings, the Cinere Police Chief also said that in the near future they might work
together on vaccination activities that have been running so far to reduce the impact of Covid 19.

He also revealed his first impression when he first visited UPN Veteran Jakarta. "I am quite happy because we were
well received from UPN and were able to meet the vice chancellor. My hope with this meeting is that our relationship
between the police and the UPN can continue well in the future, "said Mr. Suparmin.
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